
Message from the Dean

AsDean of the Faculty of Law, University ofWürzburg, I verymuchwelcome the
initiative to publish a Festschrift for former Israeli Supreme Court Justice Yoram
Danziger, who is now a professor at the renowned Tel Aviv University. In these dif-
ficult times, when the Israeli constitutional system is under more pressure than ever
before, it is extremely important to send a signal of solidarity to our Israeli collea-
gues. Our faculty’s collaboration with Yoram Danziger dates back many years. Dan-
ziger has participated several times in international summer schools at our faculty
and has given widely acclaimed lectures. His son organized a highly appreciated ex-
hibition of his paintings in the faculty’sMax Stern Cellar, dedicated to thememory of
Max Stern, a Jewishwinemerchant who emigrated to theUnited States in 1938. Time
and again, colleagues from our faculty have visited Israel. I am especially grateful to
Yoram Danziger for receiving and generously hosting alumni of our faculty at the
Israeli Supreme Court. May this commemorative publication illustrate our gratitude
and support to the honored jubilarian in difficult times!

Ad multos annos!

Würzburg, May 2023 Christof Kerwer
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